
From: Hansen, Warren
To: Prusaitis, Nancy
Subject: FW: Your Appeal Has Been Accepted
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2016 10:42:00 AM

From: Hansen, Warren 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:35 AM
To: 'El Grito Taqueria'
Subject: Your Appeal Has Been Accepted
 
Matthew and Joshua, 
 
Your appeal has been accepted and will be heard at the next VOC meeting on Wednesday,
November 30, 2016, 5 p.m. at the Central Library, 201 W. Mifflin Street, Meeting Room 301.
 
The issues will be limited to “food review score computation error, error in measurement or in the
calculation of the applicant’s seniority or number of health and vending violations” as set forth in
Section V.G. of the Regulations Governing Street Vending on the State Street Mall/Capitol Concourse
which reads as follows:
 

“G. An applicant may appeal to the VOC from the determination of the Director of Planning
and Development, or designee, made pursuant to Section IV.A. above solely on the grounds
of food review score computation error, error in measurement or in the calculation of the
applicant's seniority or number of health or vending violations, provided that such appeal
must be made prior to site assignment. Site assignment once made by the VOC shall be final
and not subject to review or appeal under chapter 9 of the Madison General Ordinances or
under these regulations.”

 
A full copy of the Regulations can be found here:
http://www.cityofmadison.com/dpced/economicdevelopment/ordinances-regulations/270/
 
At the VOC meeting, you will have a chance to explain why you believe an error was made. City staff
will have the opportunity to respond and the VOC will make a decision, before your site assignment
is final. Regular limits on public speaking will apply but may be waived at the discretion of the chair.
Once the site assignments are final they are not subject to review or appeal under Chapter 9 of the
Madison General Ordinances or under the Regulations. (Mall/Concourse Regulations, Sec. V.G.)
 
Warren
 

Warren Hansen
Street Vending Coordinator
Economic Development Division
30 W Mifflin Street
Madison WI  53703
608-261-9171 (Ph)
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